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To whom it may concern.

I’m writing to you to inform that the scheduled editions of ELECTROROCK festival has been postponed until the second half of year 2009, due to the declination of its main sponsor. In Argentina these are fundamental and essential part for the realization of events of this magnitude, itinerant through the whole country. Without them it’s impossible to face the cost of a national tour.
We consider apropiate the postponement of the scheduled dates, knowing in advance that there are already negotiations on couse to replace the main sponsor.

It`s good to remark that the Electrorock festival it`s taking place every year regularly, since 6 years ago; and this year is going celebrate its 10th edition; so you should take this as a guarantee that it will happen one way or another on 2009.

Electrorock producciones takes any responsibility of what happened. Our proposal is to postpone the CAMOUFLAGE argentinian tour, set to take place on may 2009, re evaluating the time schedule, even for the artist as for the festival, agreeing into a new period, sustaining it over solid ground.

Please find attached files which shows details of 2008 Electrorock tour, and also what it’s pretended for second half of 2009.
Best Regards.

Matías Michelli

Director General 

Electrorock Producciones

